
Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is with great pride and enthusiasm that I greet you on behalf of the
School Improvement Council (SIC) at Sheridan Elementary School. As we
reflect on the accomplishments of this school year, we are reminded of
the vital role our families, educators, and community partners play in the
continued success of our students.

The School Improvement Council works closely with our school
leadership to support initiatives that enhance academic achievement,
promote student well-being, and foster a positive school environment.
This year, we have focused on:

strengthening family engagement,
 supporting student-centered programs,
 and contributing to the overall school improvement plan.

We are proud of the progress our students have made and the
commitment our teachers and staff have shown in providing a nurturing
and challenging learning environment. Your involvement and support
have been essential in helping Sheridan Elementary remain a place
where every child can grow, learn, and succeed.

As we continue this journey together, we invite you to stay connected,
participate in school events, and consider joining our efforts through the
SIC or other school activities. Your voice matters, and together, we can
ensure that Sheridan Elementary remains a school of excellence.
Thank you for being a valued part of the Sheridan family. We look
forward to another year of collaboration and achievement.

Warm regards,

Tamikah McDuffie
Chairperson, School Improvement Council
Sheridan Elementary School

April 23, 2025






